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Oregon's vote by mail system works in urban and rural districts. It encourages 

engagement in our democratic system, as proved by our higher than the national 

average voter turnout. There is no plausible rationale to go back to an antiquated 

system that will create unnecessary barriers to voting.  

 

Forcing in-person voting on the day of election is a leap backward to the last century. 

Crush this bill and toss it in the trash. 


